

Autumn Wright Director of Student Services

Cindy Peaden
Coordinator of Mental Health

6032 Highway 90 Milton, Florida 32570

Phone: (850) 983-5151

Facsimile: (850) 665-0849

E-mail: WrightA@santarosa.k12.fl.us

August 8, 2022

MEMO:

TO: School Board Members

Superintendent Dr. Karen Barber

RE: 2022-2024 School Health Services Plan

Attached you will find the 2022-2024 School Health Services Plan. This plan is updated every two years and is being submitted for your approval.

Should you have any questions, or concerns, please contact me at 850-983-5150 ext. 1033.

Sincerely,

Autumn Wright

Director of Student Services